Mickelson Anastasia

From: logancurrie@bendbroadband.com
Sent: Saturday, April 18, 2015 4:18 PM
To: Patrino Beth

Subject: support HB 3470

Dear Chair Vega and Representatives of the House Energy and Environment Committee,

| urge you to pass HB 3470 out of Committee so that the full house can vote on this critical and forward-looking piece of
legislation. As a grandfather, | can only say we are long overdue in working to reduce greenhouse gas emissions. This
sensible proposal is a pretty minimal first step in meeting our obligations towards ourselves and future generations. |
appreciate your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,
Robert Currie



